
3110/2015 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: PublicHearing3-12-15S78-0016-RfTunnel Electric

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Public Hearing 3-12-15 578-0016-RITunnel Electric

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us>
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Hi Char,

Please see email.

Thanks, Debbie
-- Forwarded message --
From: sandy boscacci <sandyb50@sbcglobal.net>
Date: Tue, Mar 10, 2015 at 2:34 PM
Subject: Public Hearing 3-12-15 S78-0016-R/Tunnel Electric
To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

To Whom It May Concern:

I just received a letter informing me of a public hearing in two days .....

Tue, Mar 10, 2015 at 2:51 PM

We are a residential zoned area, why do you allow a business to operate
in our residential neighborhood? Operating 7 days a week.

Why are you allowing a business in the first place and why do their employees
need to live there? Don't they have their own homes to go to? Or are they
even suppose to be here?

Who's in charge?

This really is not right, if I make a stand then I have trouble with the people
on the other side of the fence. I have lived in my home for 28 years, long
before this business and these people arrived.

This is not right on any level.

Thank You
Sandy Boscacci,
3961 Whispering Pines Ct.
Shingle Springs, CA 95682

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and
are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the
intended recipient or entity is prohibited.
If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the

material from your system.
Thank you.
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